
 

VDMK-130001 

June, 2015 

ViSCO Technologies Corporation 

Sales Division 

 

Out-of-Production Notice: VTV-8000ST/9000ST (2nd generation) 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 Thank you very much for your continued business with us. 

 

 Please be informed that ViSCO’s general purpose machine vision systems, 

VTV-8000ST and VTV-9000ST (2nd generation), go out of production. 

 

 Major parts used in the said products have been discontinued and they are now 

difficult to procure; we have come to a conclusion that these models are no longer 

available for continuous offering.  

 

  Thank you very much for your understanding on this matter, and we very much 

appreciate your continued choice for VTV-9000 series.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

― Note ― 

1. Discontinued Models 

・VTV-8000ST 

・VTV-9000ST（2nd generation model） 

 

 

 

2. Schedule to Discontinue Production 

Discontinued at the end of May, 2015 

 



 

3. Maintenance Period 

ViSCO offers maintenance services as far as parts are available or we have stocked 

parts. 

In case continuing maintenance service is unavailable due to lack of parts, we 

would offer maintenance using an alternative product. 

 

4. Replacement Models 

For VTV-8000ST users, replacement to VTV-9000 series is recommended. For 

customer using VTV-9000ST (2nd generation), please consider the latest model of 

VTV-9000ST. Please contact ViSCO’s sales reps for details on transition or latest 

models. 

 

- End of note- 

 

 

 

Please contact ViSCO Sales Division for any queries on this matter. 

 

ViSCO Technologies Corporation / Sales Division, Sales Department 

20th Floor, New Pier Takeshiba North Tower, 1-11-1 Kaigan, 

 Minato-ku, Tokyo 1050022 Japan 

TEL : +81-3-6402-4506    FAX : +81-3-6402-4508    Email : sales@visco-tech.com 
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